PETER SHUMLIN

Governor
State of Vermont
OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR
March 31, 2016
Todd Scher

America Rising Advanced Research

1555 Wilson Blvd., Suite 307

Arhington, VA 22209

Dear Mr. Scher,

We have received your public records act requests dated March 28, 2016, and March 29, 2016.
Due to the volume of information that is potentially responsive 1o vour request, the Governor’s

Office will need to invoke its right to additional time to respond under 1 V.S.A. § 318(a)(5). We
will further respond within ten business days from receipt of your request.

Sincerely,

=

Jessica Mishaan
Paralegal

109 STATE STREET ¢ THE PAVILION ¢ MONTPELIER, VT 05609-0101 ¢ WWW.VERMONT.GOV
TELEPHONE: 802.828.3333 ¢ FAX: 802.828.3339 ¢ TDD: 802.828.3345



